
David Page Associates Limited 

Environmental Policy 

We are a small business and so our impact on the environment is not large. 
However, like all businesses we recognise that we have a responsibility to 
minimise our environmental impact as much as possible.  

So what can we do?  

Business Travel  

Wherever possible we try to conduct our business without the need for 
extensive travelling and meetings. This benefits the environment in the form 
of reduced emissions and also there is a cost saving to the client. 

Use of Paper 

To keep our use of paper to a minimum -  

• We encourage all clients to send information to us electronically 
• We try keep the use traditional paper files to a minimum by using and 

saving digital files  
• We email invoices to clients  
• We file company accounts online with our accountants  

Packaging and materials 

• We reduce waste through re-use and recycling and by purchasing 
recycled, recyclable materials where alternatives are available, 
economical and suitable 

• We avoid unnecessary use of hazardous materials and products, seek 
substitutions when feasible, and take all reasonable steps to protect 
human health and the environment when such materials must be used, 
stored and disposed of 
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